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ARPEC-1112-21 July 2021 

Revision:  Important notice for providers billing H0019, H2016, and H2017. 
 
Summit Community Care identified an issue impacting claims payments with billing 
codes H0019 (therapeutic communities), H2016 (community support services), and 

H2017 (psychological rehabilitation services and life skills). These claims will show as 
16, 197, 198, and 252 on the Explanation of Payment. Our team is working to repair this 
issue, and we expect completion on or before July 30, 2021.  
 

Once system configuration is complete, new claims will process appropriately. We will 
adjust affected claims by August 21, 2021 and will be sweeping claims daily until the 
issue is resolved. 
 

There is no need to dispute claims related to this issue. You do not need to take any 
action at this time. 
 
We appreciate your partnership in serving our members and apologize for the 

inconvenience. If you have questions about this alert, please contact your assigned 
Provider Relations representative. 


